
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Seeking Letters of Interest 

Deadline:  5pm, Monday April 15, 2013 
 

 

The Karuk Tribe is currently accepting letters of interest from Tribal Members to serve on the 

Indian Child Welfare Act (ICWA) Committee.  

 

The ICWA Committee was created for the purpose of protecting the best interests of the child 

and promoting the stability and security of the Karuk Tribe and its Indian families by fully 

exercising the Tribe’s rights and responsibilities under the Indian Child Welfare Act of 1978 

and the Karuk Tribe’s ICWA policies. 

 

The Committee meets at least once each month in Happy Camp.  Members are expected to travel 

as necessary to attend meetings, trainings, and conferences.  Members are compensated with $50 

stipends for their time at meetings.  Mileage is paid if the meeting location requires travel. 

 

Letters will be accepted by Human Resource Manager until 5pm, Monday April 15, 2013. 

 

Please mail your letters to:  Human Resource Manager, PO Box 1016, Happy Camp, CA  96039; 

Fax your letters to:  (530) 493-1611, ATTN: Human Resource Manager; or 

Email your letters to:  lcolegrove@karuk.us  

mailto:lcolegrove@karuk.us

